
 

 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

It has been a great first week back after returning from the half term holiday and I hope you had a restful 

break. 

You will recall from my letter earlier this week that we continue to ensure the highest standards are 

maintained across the school. I am therefore incredibly pleased with how students have responded so 

quickly from the key pastoral messages which were delivered in our assemblies this week to ensure no 

learning time is lost. 

Since joining Bourne Academy, I have been impressed with the wide extra-curricular and enrichment 

programme we offer to students. In order to provide parents/carers and students a clear overview, I am 

delighted that we will be sharing with you our brand-new enrichment list which provides a comprehensive 

outline of the vast activities your child can take part in (included in this update). You will see that Bourne 

Academy offers an extensive range of enrichment activities and I would encourage your child to choose 

at least one activity they can take part in. To ensure that parents/carers and students have updated 

information, our enrichment and extra-curricular provision timetable will be updated on a termly basis. 

Next week will be a very exciting week at Bourne Academy and I would like to give you advance notice of 

two key events. On Wednesday 2nd March, all students across the school will take part in our PSHE 

(Personal, Social and Health Education) day. Students will not have normal lessons on this day, but will 

have the opportunity to develop their personal development and academic knowledge. Years 11 and 13 

will focus on planned intervention to support their upcoming exams; Year 7 will develop their 

understanding of keeping safe; Years 8 and 9 will have a careers focus; an external speaker will be with 

Year 10 students as well as having opportunities to focus on key PSHE topics and Year 12 students will be 

visiting a local university. 

In addition to our PSHE day, next Thursday 3rd March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. Details are 

on our school website (www.bourneacademy.org/dress-up-for-world-book-day) and I am particularly 

looking forward to being a judge for the best Year 7 costume! 

I would like to thank parents of our Year 9 students who completed the GCSE options process this week. 

I know parents valued the substantive information which was provided on our website and I am pleased 

students found the various academic videos helpful to make their informed choices. Mr Martin – Executive 
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Deputy Headteacher will be collating the returns which have been submitted and he will be 

communicating to students and parents once the options information has been processed. 

Finally, one important thing to raise this week is the conflict situation between Russia and Ukraine.  

We are aware that this issue has impacted on many students feeling worried. We have a number of 

students from both these countries and also neighbouring countries in all of our schools, and I have asked 

the pastoral leads in all schools to coordinate a response so that we can ensure that we offer the 

appropriate level of support for students in each school. What can I say, other than it is just a terrible 

situation. I have overheard conversations on the yards, and engaged in some, and know many students 

are genuinely worried about what is happening in Ukraine, so we are considering how to address this 

sensitively via assemblies and our PSHE programme, and please remember that we have the 

worried@bourneacademy.org email tab, where students can get support as needed. 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish you an enjoyable weekend. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Matt Sammy 

Head of School, Bourne Academy 

 

 
 

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 PSHE Day All years 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 World Book Day (Costume Competition) Year 7 

 

 

You can follow Bourne Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/BourneAcademy 

• www.facebook.com/BourneAcademyLincs 

• www.twitter.com/BourneSLAT 

There have been some notable highlights this week which you may have seen on our website and social 

media pages. You can access the links below for the various news stories: 

• www.bourneacademy.org/mrs-crooks-charity-appeal-to-kenya  

• www.bourneacademy.org/media-and-arts-professionals-support-sixth-form  

• www.bourneacademy.org/dress-up-for-world-book-day  

• www.bourneacademy.org/the-bbc-are-looking-for-young-reporters   
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